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Wicker Reappointed to South Carolina State Board of Financial Institutions 

  
Myrtle Beach, South Carolina, May 12, 2021 – K. Wayne Wicker, chairman of the board and chief executive officer 
of South Atlantic Bancshares, Inc. and South Atlantic Bank, has been reappointed to the South Carolina State 
Board of Financial Institutions. He was appointed by Gov. McMaster and approved by the SC Senate on May 11, 
2021, to serve a second term. 
 
Wicker has more than 30 years of banking experience in the Myrtle Beach and South Carolina markets. He is a 
graduate of The Citadel with a B.S. degree in business administration. He currently serves as chairman-elect of the 
board of the South Carolina Bankers Association, on the membership council of the American Bankers Association 
and as treasurer of the board of The Citadel Brigadier Foundation. Wicker is a former member of the South Carolina 
Air National Guard and a Gulf War veteran. 

 

 

About South Atlantic Bank 

South Atlantic Bank is a $1 billion financial institution. The bank is headquartered in Myrtle Beach, South 

Carolina and has additional offices in North Myrtle Beach, Murrells Inlet, Pawleys Island, Georgetown, Mount 

Pleasant, Charleston, Hilton Head Island, and Bluffton, South Carolina. South Atlantic Bank offers a wide variety 

of services for businesses and consumers, including South Atlantic Bank goMobile, its mobile banking app. The 

bank also offers online banking, checking, CD, and money market accounts, merchant services, mortgage loans, 

remote deposit capture, and more. For more information, visit SouthAtlantic.bank.  
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